Date: Wednesday, Feb. 17
iNote Subject: COVID-19 Vaccine Survey

Thank you to the more than 500 employees who have responded to our survey on whether you
would like Santee Cooper to try to secure a COVID-19 vaccine for you. If you have already
responded, you do not need to do so again unless your response has changed.

If you haven't responded, please let us know here. We would like both yes and no answers so
we know how many doses to request from DHEC when the vaccine becomes available.

If you are able to get the vaccine in an earlier stage, we encourage you to do so.

Both the CDC and DHEC say the vaccine is safe. DHEC has recently updated its website to
address the new strains of the coronavirus.

The World Health Organization has information on how vaccines work and how they’re
developed as well as Q and A on the COVID vaccines.

You can also find information on the Santee Cooper COVID-19 page.




